
 
 

NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 
  JULY 2024, MEETING GOLD 

COAST TRANSIT DISTRICT 
  BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

TO 
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 4, 2024, 

10:00 AM GCTD ADMINISTRATIVE 
FACILITY 1901 AUTO CENTER DR  

OXNARD, CA 93036 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Johnson, Chairman of the Board of Directors of 
the Gold Coast Transit District, has approved the adjournment of the July 2024 
Board of Directors meeting to September 4, 2024, at the same time, date, and 
place set forth for the purpose of considering the regular meeting agenda.   

 
 
BY:   
Vanessa Rauschenberger 
General Manager and Secretary of the Board 

 
 
Date: __________________ 6/28/24
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